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January 9, 2014

RESS, EMAIL & COURIER

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Ms. K. Walli, Board Secretary

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Applications for Electricity Generation Licences (EB-2013-0431 and EB-
2013-0433) - Confirmation re Notice of Application

On January 8, 2014 the Board issued a Letter of Direction requiring the Applicants to arrange
for the Notice of Application to be posted to their respective websites by no later than January
15, 2014 and to inform the Board upon completing this requirement. On behalf of the
Applicants, we hereby confirm that the Notice of Application has been posted to the project
websites for each of Bornish (http://www.nexteraenergycanada.com/projects/bornish.shtml)
and Kerwood (http://www.nexteraenergycanada.com/projects/adelaide.shtml) as of January 9,

2014.

Yours triily,

[

Jonathan Myers

cc: Mr. B. Greenhouse, Bornish/Kerwood

16421583.1



